
 
NOTICE OF 
MEETING 

CANCELLATION 
 
 

FRESNO COUNTY 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

Hall of Records, Room 301 
2281 Tulare Street 

Fresno, CA 
 
 

The meeting of the Fresno County Board of 
Supervisors for  

Tuesday, November 17, 2020 
has been cancelled. 

 
The Fresno County Board of Supervisors has special 

meetings scheduled for: 
Wednesday, November 18, 2020, at 11:30 a.m. 

Friday, November 20, 2020, at 1:30 p.m. 
Tuesday, November 24, 2020, at 9:00 a.m. 


